
Congratulations to

IRAJ ERSHAGHI
Omar B. Milligan Professor of Petroleum Engineering

NATIONAL ACADEMY OF ENGINEERING
newly elected to the



IRAJ ERSHAGHI
The USC Viterbi School of Engineering is proud to announce that Iraj Ershaghi, the 
Omar B. Milligan Professor of Petroleum Engineering, has been elected to the National 
Academy of Engineering, one of the highest professional honors accorded an engineer. 

Professor Ershaghi is the director of the petroleum engineering program, executive 
director of the Center for Interactive Smart Oilfield Technologies (CiSoft), and the 
executive director of the UKC (USC-KOC ) Center for Research and Education.

His areas of research interest are reservoir characterization, naturally fractured 
reservoirs, unconventional gas and improved recovery processes and smart  
oilfield technologies.


